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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
re: "Regulation of Retail Forex"

As one of hard working, honest Retail Forex trader, I am against the "10 to 1 leverage rule".

I strongly believe that the focus must be made on to unlicensed dealers who masquerade as forex experts
promising unjustifiable returns before disappearing with customer funds. This rule will be solve forex fraud, not 10
to 1 leverage.

Thank you.
Agnes K.


